Ozaukee Child Care & Preschool

	                MARCH NEWSLETTER


WELCOME:

We would like to extend a warm welcome to our newest additions and hope that it won’t be long before you feel part of the OCC family.  We also would like to welcome back Miss Angela and her two youngest children:

The Huff Family 
    -
    Adeline (Infants 1) & Jackson (Older Ones)

The Stone Family 
    – 
    Genevieve (Pre-K)


The Erickson Family 
    – 
    Alisa (Pre-K)
OPEN/CLOSING TIMES
The center opens at 6:30AM.  As our staff is preparing breakfast and getting the center ready to open, we ask that parents not to enter the building to drop off their children before 6:30AM.

The center closes at 6:00PM.  As our staff members may have appointments, classes or family commitments, we ask parents to respect our closing time.  PLEASE make sure you are arriving before 6:00PM to gather your child’s belongings so that everyone can leave the building and get home on time.  Late Penalties will be charged for parents who retain a teacher past 6:05PM.  

REMINDER:
The Spring Celebration is fast approaching!!!  OCC will be having its 27th Annual Spring Celebration on Friday, April 5, 2019 at the Columbia St. Mary’s Center in Cedarburg from 5:00pm-8:00pm.  Please remember that the center will be closing at 5:30pm on Friday, April 5th so that everyone can get to the Spring Celebration!  The theme this year is “Musicals”.  There will be a raffle, silent auction, food, music and bounce houses.  All the children will be performing in a skit.  Please mark your calendars for the big event – it will be a lot of fun!!  See your child’s teacher if you have any questions!!
CALLING ALL BAKERS:

Anyone interested in bringing in cakes, cookies, brownies, or cupcakes for our 27th Annual Spring Celebration Cake Walk would be greatly appreciated.  There will be a sign up by the sign in and out book for those willing to help out.  Any items can be dropped off at the center starting the week of April 1st.  For those that don’t like to bake, store bought items work just fine!  Thank you.
SUMMER SCHEDULES

The 2019 Summer Schedule forms are now out in the parent files and have been emailed.  Please take the time to fill out your child’s schedule for the summer and turn in the form by Friday, March 15th.  The center is very full in some rooms, and we need this information for scheduling and forecasting purposes.  Filling out the form does not obligate you in anyway, but if anything changes with your child’s schedule, please inform us as soon as possible.  Thank you!

ST. PATRICK’S DAY:
The center will be celebrating St. Patrick’s Day on Friday, March 15th.  Please wear green that day and see your child’s teacher for any special events in the classroom.
HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!!




March 11
-
Quinton Murphy


March 24
-
Sara Blackburn

March 12
-
Miss Lisa Clarke


March 24
-
Liam Muntner
March 17
-
Andrew Neuworth


March 27
-
Everleigh Klein

March 23
-
Lucille Wyatt



March 31
-
Easton Grimm





HAPPY ANNIVERSARY!!!

Miss Brianna

March 1

2 Years!!
Miss Tracy
March 23

9 Years!!!!!!!!!
Miss Sara

March 8

3 Years!!!
Miss Lexi
March 23

1 Year!
Miss Nary

March 10

2 Years!!
Miss Maggie
March 27

2 Years!!

Miss Alyssa

March 14

5 Years!!!!!



















